TWIN TOWERS OFFICE BUILDING
2600 BLAIR STONE ROAD
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32301

REUBIN

STATE OF FLORIDA
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL REGULATION

November 22, 1978

Mr. D. F. Acenbrack, Director .
Solid Waste Management -
315 Haven Street

Clearwater, Florida 33516

Dear Mr. Acenbrack:

In my letter of November 8, 1978, to Mr. Chris Bentley,
I identified areas where Pinellas County's application for
certification of the Resource Recovery Project was insuffi-
cient. It would be desirable for the County's experts and
consultants to meet with the department to discuss the \
insufficiences and when answers might be provided.

It is suggested that we meet at 10:00 a.m. on December 11,
1978. Please advise if this is satisfactory.

Sincerely,

Hosiillers S - Orren
Hamilton S. Oven, Jr., P.E.
Administrator, Power Plant

Siting
HSOjr/mk

cc: Sheri Smallwood
Doug Jones
Jan Clarke
Power Plant Siting Review Committee
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